
	
  

	
  

One Button Studio 
Quick Information 
 
About 
 
The One Button Studio (OBS) is an automated video production space that allows its users to easily 
create high-quality videos without any prior experience with video production tools. This service has 
been brought to Southeast Missouri State University by the Heather MacDonald Greene Multimedia 
Center in Kent Library.  The OBS was developed by Pennsylvania State University and was selected as 
one of the best new library services by the American Library Association (ALA) in 2014. 
 
Project Ideas 
 
The OBS is useful in any instance where video can be used to enhance viewer engagement. 
 
For Students For Faculty/Staff 

• Practicing a presentation for class 
• Green screen recording 
• Studio components of larger 

 video assignments 
• e-Portfolio introductions and content 

 

• Delivering an introduction to an  
online course 

• Presenting research papers 
• Recording a lecture when travel 

 is required 
• Creating demonstration modules 

 
Preparing for Your Visit 
 
All you need is flash drive (FAT formatted) and an idea.  HMGMC student consultants are available 
for assistance with formatting your flash drive and any other problem that may arise.  Although not 
required, reservations can be made by contacting the HMGMC service desk at 573.986.4978 or at 
hmgmc@semo.edu. Otherwise, the studio is used on a first-come, first serve basis.  
 
Using the OBS 
 
• Insert your USB flash drive in the port to begin. The studio lighting will turn on as well as the 

recording software. 
• When prompted, press the silver button to record. 
• When you’re finished, press the silver button again to stop recording.  
• When prompted, remove your USB flash drive; the lights and recording software will turn off. 

 
Additional Information 
 
Questions, comments and requests for additional information should be directed to: 
Zack Tucker / Media Specialist / 573.986.6791 / ztucker@semo.edu 	
  


